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Tireless Transportation Department! 

Winning message - Jonas Hofer, Grade 5 
student at Rainbow Colony School, was 
awarded Honorable mention during the 
Alberta School Bus Safety Week poster contest.

On the road again! After two years of 
having the event cancelled, the local ‘School  
Bus Road-eo’ took place in Red Deer on 
Saturday. Chinook’s Edge school bus drivers 
joined 22 others from Central Alberta to test 
their skills and navigate through 11 obstacles. 
The top three drivers in Chinook’s Edge were: 
Kelly Frere (first place), Roseanna Martin 
(second) and Linda Drover (third), who will 
all head to the Provincial Road-eo in Nisku 
on June 4. We appreciate all of our drivers in 
Chinook’s Edge - thank you for sharing your 
great skills with our students!

Thank you! The Transportation Department shared 
some gratitude and a bit of Chinook’s Edge swag with 
drivers throughout the division on School Bus Driver 
Appreciation Day last Monday. Sundre drivers stopped 
for a photo, and schools ensured our bus drivers were 
acknowledged for the important role - not only the 
priority for safety, but also for the safe and caring tone 
they set for a student’s entire day.

Full gallery - Transportation Director Corinne Varga sits amidst 
a jam-packed art display of student entries into the annual 
Bus Safety Poster Contest. Division Office showcases student 
artwork outside the Boardroom each month and, while most 
displays arrive from schools, the Transportation Department 
was very enthusiastic to bring in the many inspiring posters 
they received this year. We are very glad they did!


